

## Memo

TO: Public Safety Committee

FROM: Ed Andrews, PE Public Works Director

SUBJECT: Westgate Crosswalk Enhanced Paint Striping

DATE: May 12, 2017

At the April 2017 Public Safety Committee Meeting a request to review if enhanced paint striping could be added to the pedestrian crossing at Westgate.

The attached exhibit was prepared in response. While the striping is shown in yellow, the adopted color should be white for MUTCD consistency. It is also recommended to add No Parking signs to help further define this as a no parking area.

